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LEARNING TOGETHER RESPECTING EACH OTHER 

This Week: 

In maths this week we have been developing 
our understanding of statistics. This has                        
involved us looking at, and interpreting, differ-
ent ways of displaying data such as pie charts, 
pictograms and scatter graphs. We also looked 
at different terminology associated with data 
such as mean and mode and how to calculate 
these. 

This week in English we began writing our next 
portfolio piece based on information texts. We 
had to imagine we were an owner of an unusual 
animal called a miptor which we have become 
experts on as we have cared for this animal for 
a long time. Using this expert knowledge, we 
are going to write a guide for looking after a 
miptor.  We began by developing our toolkit 
and thinking about the advice and information 
that a new owner of a miptor would need to 
know. 

Next Week: 

Next week in English we will be continuing 
with our miptor guides. We will be looking 
at how to extend our sentences within our 
paragraphs to add more detail and how to 
use more ambitious punctuation. 

In maths we will be revising fractions as 
well as looking at how to convert between 
fractions, decimals and percentages. We 
will then look at some SATs style                    
questions. 

Stars Of The Week 

Luca we are so impressed with your effort 
this week in lessons. Mr Power has been 
blown away with your great contributions in 
class and how you have shared your ideas 
with everyone. 

Anaiya-Lily your recent efforts to develop 
your confidence have not gone unnoticed. 
We love that you are contributing more in 
lessons and when you were in maths this 
week creating your statistics poster,  you 
ensured everyone was involved. 

Parents’ Evening 

Parents’ Evening will take place next week on 
Tuesday and Thursday. Please make every 
effort to attend these, where you will be able to 
discuss your child’s progress and what their 
next steps are. This is also a great opportunity 
for you to ask any questions regarding SATs 
that you may have. If you are unable to attend 
please speak directly to us to make an alterna-
tive appointment.  

Reminders 

Afterschool clubs begin next week - please 
speak to us if you need a timetable. 
 

To celebrate St Georges Day on Monday 
23rd, we are having a non-school uniform 
day.  


